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Announcements 
 

APLA Conference 2019 
Kristine Power, Communications Advisor, Memorial University Libraries 

Amanda Tiller-Hackett, Humanities Collection Development Librarian, Memorial University, and APLA 

Vice President for Newfoundland and Labrador 

 

The 2019 APLA conference will take place in beautiful St. John’s, Newfoundland, from June 5-8, at the 

newly-renovated Battery Facility. The facility will officially open later this summer. For news and 

updates, please visit their website. Booking and registration details will be posted to the APLA 2019 

conference website as they become available. We look forward to seeing you next year! 

 
 

 

https://www.mun.ca/battery/
https://apla2019.wordpress.com/
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